Dr. R.N. Das, 

MSNH, 

Directorate of Health Services,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan, 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi, 

F-17, Karkardooma, 

Delhi – 110032 

Subject : Representation from Shri Prem Dutt Sharma against the doctors of Saket City Hospital 

Ref. No. :  Your letter No. F.23/254/Comp./NH/DHS/70187 dated 25th October, 2013 


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Prem Datt Sharma r/o. 311, AGCR Enclave, New Delhi – 110092, forwarded by Directorate of Health Services, against doctors of Max Hospital Patparganj.  On perusal of the complaint, the Delhi Medical Council has observed that the complaint addressed to Director, Max Hospital, Patparganj, Delhi – 110092, seeking refund of expenses incurred on the treatment, does not constitute a complaint in terms of Rule 32 of Delhi Medical Council Rules 2003, hence, the same cannot be entertained.  

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :  Shri Prem Datt Sharma, r/o. 311, AGCR Enclave, New Delhi – 110092 – for information. 
